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Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Sell, Robert [Robert.Sell@draeger.com]
Sent:  Friday, December 05, 2008 10:49 AM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Drews, Wolfgang; Rueck, Klaus-Michael, Ammann, Klaus; Heye, Jens; Hodson, David;
Bahr, Axel; Blank, George

Subject: 008-A - Powered Air-Purifying Respirator (PAPR) Docket

Hello:

It was announced at the recent Public Meeting that NPPTL was not intending to publish a final concept
document for review. Draeger Safety requests that this be reconsidered and that another (final) release of
the concept be issued for a thorough review. In addition, the Docket period for receipt of comments on the
PAPR Docket 008-A should be extended until this concept has been released.

Regards
Bob Sell
Sr. Project Engineer - Protection

Drager Safety, Inc.

101 Technology Drive
Pittsburgh, PA 15275

Tel: (412) 788-5685

Fax: (412) 787-2207
Mobile: (412) 996-9344
Robert.Sell@Draeger.com
www.draeger.com
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This communication contains contidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please retum this email to the sender and delete it
from your records.

Diese Nachricht enthalt vertrauliche Informationen. Soliten Sie nicht der beabsichtigte Empfénger dieser E-mail sein, senden Sie
bitte diese an den Absender zuriick und léschen Sie die E-mail aus Ihrem System.
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